PCB HURRICANE CREEK OFFICE OPENING JUNE 15TH


On Monday, June 15th at 8:00 am, PCB will open our Hurricane Creek Office for business.

Our customer service personnel will transfer from the Interstate Office to the new location 

Our new location is at 101 Hurricane Creek Road.  The telephone number will be 304-562-7648.
 
As is the case with other offices, our lobby at the Hurricane Creek Office will remain closed until we receive guidance from the Governor’s Office and State Health Department allowing us to open.

The Hurricane Creek Office will operate drive-ins and it will be equipped with a drive-up ATM and night depository and will provide all of the services which were provided at the Interstate Office.

While restrictions regarding COVID-19 will prevent us from having a Grand Opening for our new office, we hope to schedule a Grand Opening celebration when it is permissible.

